
 

 

Representative Snodgrass Announces Legislative Intern Hire  
 

(Appleton) Representative Lee Snodgrass announced today that she has hired Rosie 

Rohrer to join her as a legislative intern serving the people of the 57th District. 

 

Rosie is beyond excited to be joining Representative Snodgrass this spring! Originally from Wauwatosa, 

Wisconsin, Rosie is currently a freshman studying Journalism and Political Science at the University of 

Wisconsin-Madison. Rosie's interest in politics began in 2016 when she attended her first protest, and 

grew as she learned more about the political process. When she is not studying or writing letters to 

Congress, Rosie enjoys spending time outdoors or with a good book.  

 

 

 


